
From: Vivian Engel
To: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: Annexation of 148 acres to City of Lompoc
Date: Sunday, January 29, 2023 2:28:58 PM

I would like to add my objection to this addition to Lompoc's SOI as our farmland is urgently
needed to be protected. I worry that development is next. Why else would this annexation be
important to Lompoc.  Please urge a NO vote.
Vivian Engel
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